



March 21, 2025

Barry Tibbetts Town of Windham 8 School Rd Windham, ME 04062-4807

Dear Barry,

It's my pleasure to write and thank you and the Town of Windham for transforming the lives of Windham children facing economic hardship with your grant to Camp Susan Curtis. Your support is putting Maine children on a path to a brighter future!

Thanks to you, kids will build confidence, learn important life skills, and spend time playing in nature at camp; they will learn to work with others and build positive, supportive relationships with their camp counselors and peers.

"Being at this camp has gotten me out of my comfort zone and made me face the challenges I have with communicating and being social. I never would have been in a leadership role or even thought of myself as a leader until coming to this camp. It makes me feel stronger and more confident about myself." (Camper Jessa)

By investing in the social and emotional health of campers, you are providing children facing economic hardship with access to important life skills that will better position them to face life's challenges. You are empowering them to dream big about their future success.

Thank you for seeing the potential in Windham children in need and giving them the resources and confidence they need to realize their dreams. Your support matters so much!

With gratitude,

Sout Merrow

**Executive Director** 

HARK YOU AMPZING FROW

FOR MINDHAM! SOIL

- Description and date of gift to Camp Susan Curtis (EIN 01-0324705): \$3,000; 3/21/25
- No goods or services were provided by the organization in return for your contribution. Please consult with your tax advisor.



CAMP SUSAN CURTIS
1321 Washington Avenue, Suite 104
Portland, ME 04103

OFFICE: 207.774.1552 FAX: 207.774.4240 info@susancurtis.org SUSANCURTIS.ORG ....